No Casella Trash Truck Traffic!
We, the undersigned, as citizens and business owners in the Town of Littleton, urge the New Hampshire Department of Transportation (NHDOT) to DENY driveway permit application #14656, submitted by Casella Waste Systems, dba Granite State Landfill, LLC, at Douglas Drive in Bethlehem/Dalton.   The amount of heavy-duty truck and tractor-trailer traffic that would be introduced to this already congested and dangerous stretch of road poses a substantial threat to commuters, pedestrians, and tourists in the vicinity, and threatens the safe and orderly development of the region, and in particular, the Littleton River District.  
The Town of Littleton relies heavily on the scenic character and beauty of our North Country environment, and particularly our downtown shopping district.  It is our intent to protect our vital natural resources, pristine environment, and tourism industry, all of which would be negatively impacted by this development and the influx of heavy truck traffic.  There is a reason why our town has been named a “Great American Main Street Community” and we must strive to keep it so.
Name/Business			  Address			          Phone/Email
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
